
An Update from MUW President Liz LaRose

Follow us on our social media!
 ​  ​  ​

Dear Friends of MUW,

I’m pleased to share with you MUW’s 2021 Community Impact
Report! This report highlights collective impact work in our
three focus areas of children, education, and financial stability.

Collective Impact describes an intentional way of working
together and sharing information for the purpose of solving a
complex problem. Rather than working in isolation, we partner
with the community, unite people and organizations around
shared goals, mobilize volunteers to be social change agents,
and leverage investments through measurable strategies and
aligning of resources.

Over the next few weeks, I’ll be highlighting data from the
Community Impact report from each of our focus areas. This
week, I’d like to share with you the work we are doing in the
children’s focus area.

Here are just a few of our successes in 2021:
848 children aged (0-5) (compared to 46 in 2020), across
34 towns participated in enrichment programs such as
playgroups, art classes, cooking classes, and more
through the Monadnock Alliance for Families.
The Southwestern Community Services Dental
Screening Program resumed after an 18-month hiatus
and was able to provide 64 children with dental
screenings and preventative dental services in just the
first four months of the school year. This program is
now managed through Head Start.

Join the Club and Make a
Difference! When you join
MUW’s Community
Builder’s Monthly Giving
Program, you are putting
food on the table for
children and families,
safely housing community
members, and getting
children ready for the best
possible start in life!
Make A Difference! Join
The Club! It's fast, easy,
and secure.

Donate now!

Click here to see past
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https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.muw.org/community-impact-report-2021
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https://www.muw.org/outcomes-children
https://www.muw.org/impact/monadnock-alliance-families-0
https://www.scshelps.org/
https://www.scshelps.org/head-start/
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=smy65
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters


The Monadnock Region After School Collective
provided safe, educational settings for 938 children and
had an 80% reduction in behavior incidents.

We are so grateful for your support! With your help, we can
realize our vision that children in the Monadnock Region live in
safe, nurturing, healthy homes, and communities and
Monadnock community members receive an education that
enables them to achieve their fullest potential.

The United We All Win campaign goal is $1,490,990 and we are
at $511,354 or 34% to goal. If you have already given, THANK
YOU! If you haven’t and would like to give, please click here,
text MUW to 41444, or mail a check to MUW, 23 Center Street,
Keene 03431.

Sincerely,
Liz LaRose, President

Thank you to our Sponsors!

issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our
safe, secure donation portal
whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.

https://www.muw.org/news/recognizing-work-afterschool-programs-region
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=uotr6
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e


MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!


